
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Please find attached the timetable for extra-curricular clubs for the Trinity Term of 2025.  
Our aim is to provide a range of activities that the children can be involved in. 
The document attached, along with this email, will give you all of the information you will need about 
the clubs (including contact details for externally provided clubs). Please do read thoroughly, before 
emailing queries, as it is very likely to be in the detail of the document or listed below. 
 
Club Timetable:  

• The document attached has several pages (a page per day for the timetable) enabling you to 
see exactly which clubs are on which day at a glance (including pick-up times and places). 
The clubs also have a colour key so that you can quickly identify which year group the club is 
for. The pages following give further detail about each club, broken down into KS1 and KS2. 
These explain what each club is about and also provide you with the contact email address 
of the person responsible for running the club (including those of our external providers). 
Please do use these email addresses for our external providers if you need more information 
or wish to register for an externally provided club.  

• Some of the clubs are very popular or may have limited numbers. If you find that you don’t 
get a place in a club, please email the organiser / teaching staff running the club to ask if you 
can be put onto the waiting list for the next half term / term. You will then be given first 
refusal. 

 
External Clubs: 

• If you wish your child to be registered for one of our externally provided clubs, please do 
contact them directly at your earliest convenience for registration, booking and payment. I 
have attached flyers and or details of our external clubs. Email / contact details for each are 
also included in the timetable document if you search under the tab for your child’s year 
group. Please do use these details to contact the providers in the first instance should you 
have any queries regarding registration for external clubs. 

 
Club Start Dates: 

• Internal clubs will start on the first week back at school. Please note the times and venues for 
pick up for each club. 

• For EXTERNALLY PROVIDED clubs, please refer to the details that will have been sent to 
you by that provider on registering with them, as they will stipulate their start date.  

 
SOCS Registration: 

• SOCS will open for registration on Monday 21 April at 6.30pm. You will be able to sign up 
for the school-based clubs from then. Some clubs have limited numbers, and these tend to 
book up very quickly, so please put a reminder into your diaries. 

• Externally run clubs should only be registered on SOCS once you have contacted the 
external providers and have confirmed registration. It is important that you contact them 
directly to secure a place. 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What you need to do now: 
 

1. Read the timetable carefully and discuss with your child what they would like to do. Please 
ensure your child is aware of which clubs you sign them up for. They might have to make a 
choice between clubs. 
 

2. Contact any external providers as soon as you are able in order to register with them (for 
those clubs that don’t have registration documents attached, please contact the provider 
using the email listed on the spreadsheet). 
 

3. Log in to SOCS using the link: 
https://www.socscms.com/login/25085/pupil 
from Monday 21 April, 6.30pm to register your child for their clubs. Use YOUR CHILD’s 
school email address as a username. The password is Crackley19. 

 
Registration will remain open until the end of Monday 28 April. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kat Vaughan (Head of Extended Day). 
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